
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 10th February 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We hope you all have a super half term break, please upload your  

adventures on to Class Dojo. 

Attendance 
 

Last week 40 children out of  54 received 

Dojo points for being in school all week.  

This is slightly better that the previous 

week! 

 Forest School  

 

After half term our Forest School groups 

will change- please see the list below.  We 

are hoping to do tree climbing for the first 

three weeks (weather permitting) this 

means that both groups will go to The 

Patch on Monday 20th February, 27th 

February and 6th March. 

Sadie 
Alfred  
Elsie-Mae 
Luke 
Elijah 
Jasper  
Freya 
Frederick 
Ace 
Imogen 
Wyatt 
Olivia 
Archie 
Penny 
Inara 

Ellis 
Bowie 
Milly 
Louis 
Rudy 
Marnie-Rae  
Evelyn 
Jack 
Freddie 
Max 
Lacey 
Cassidy 
Raemarni  

Phonics  
 

Here are the sounds we will be 

learning after half term... 

 

 

 

For example paint. 

 

 

 

 

 

For example tree. 

 

 

 

 

 

For example light. 

 

 

 

 

Please upload a short video on to 

Class Dojo of your child using the 

pure sounds talking about their 

objects.   

 

Out and About 

 

On Tuesday 21st February the following 

children will be going Out and 

About...Ellis, Bowie, Milly, Louis, Rudy, 

Marnie-Rae, Evelyn, Jack, Freddie, Max, 

Lacey, Cassidy, Raemarni. 

 

The children will 

be visiting  

Ventnor  

Botanical  

Gardens. 


